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Our Ref: KRA /5/SCM 13/4/14
To: All our Esteemed Suppliers

RE: ROLL OUT OF AN END TO END ELECTRONIC GOVERNMENT
PROCUREMENT (e-GP) SYSTEM FOR THE GOVERNMENT OF KENYA

The KRA (Procuring Entity) notifies you that the Cabinet Secretary - National Treasury
and Economic Planning issued a notice on the roll out of an end-to-end Electronic
Government Procurement (e-GP) system through a circular referenced No. NT/PPD
1/3/14 Vol. VI of 26th March, 2025. The circular directed registration of suppliers in
the e-GP Portal for purpose of e- GP System roll out.

Effective 1t July, 2025, the Authority will only carry out procurement business with
vendors / suppliers whose firms are registered on the e-GP Portal as guided by the
National Treasury. To avoid any business inconvenience, we guide all our suppliers to

self-register on the e-GP Portal that is accessible through www.egpkenya.go.ke.

To receive assistance on registration, suppliers within Nairobi may visit e-GP offices
situated on 6t floor, Room 622, Treasury Building, Harambee Avenue,

between 9.00 am- 4.00pm. Suppliers across the nation may visit The National

Treasury desks located in all Huduma Centres during office working hours. One may
also contact the support team through; support@egpkenya.go.ke and/or
Telephone: +254 (020) 3341030/3340400/3340433.

For any further clarification and information, you can contact the Deputy

Commissioner - Supply Chain Management on eProcurement@Kra.go.ke
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